
 

 

 

     
     
     
     
  

This year CIfA and Mentoring for Womxn in Archaeology and Heritage (MWAH) have 
been exploring the potential impacts that dyslexia and other neurodiverse conditions 
have upon archaeologists, from those who are diagnosed, or feel they are a candidate for 
the conditions, and from those who work with these individuals. 

From 5 – 11 October CIfA took part in Dyslexia Awareness Week and we would like to say 
a huge thank you to all the individuals and organisations who have helped us to raise 
awareness about dyslexia, how it can impact our work and what can be put in place to 
support dyslexic colleagues. We have collated all the contributions from the last week in 
the pages below.  

Archaeologists with dyslexia can be incredibly valuable assets to our workforce who 
should be celebrated and not dismissed. There are many simple changes that can be put 
in place to support dyslexic colleagues, and in fact many of these would benefit all 
archaeologists. Moving forward, we will continue to develop our neurodiversity and 
archaeological practice webpage which includes case studies, experiences, research and 
useful links. This also feeds in to CIfA’s wider work on equality and diversity in 
archaeology.  

We would welcome more good practice case studies to add to this resource so please 
contact us at alex.llewellyn@archaeologists.net 

 

Dyslexia 

is my 
superpower! 
#dyslexiacreates 

#dyslexicarch 



 

 

  



 

  

  



 

  

  


